
 

 

Our Ref:  PS211/23-24MWH/SSI 

17th January 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer  

Year 9 Consultation Evening Wednesday 24th January 2024 

I would like to invite you to attend our Year 9 Consultation Evening on Wednesday 24th January from 
3.45pm – 6.30pm. Appointments will be face to face in school in the F Block. Entrance to the school 
for appointments will be via the Bramley Green Gate and the Sixth Form entrance in the car park.  

This is an important evening, which provides you with the opportunity to discuss your child’s 
academic progress with their individual subject teachers in advance of their final key stage four 
option choices. Parents/carers usually find it useful to talk about progress and engagement in order 
to help inform decisions about these upcoming choices. It is an also opportunity to find out how they 
can support their child at home in terms of work and organisation before they move into their GCSE 
years. We also hope that you will hear how hard your child has been working, allowing you to praise 
them and boost their confidence.  

As with last year, appointments will be booked through an easy to use online appointment booking 
system. This allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers or for an automated 
system to do this for you. You will receive an email confirming your appointments.  

Appointments are open for booking now, until 6.00pm on Tuesday 23rd January 2024. To book your 
appointment please click here.  

We also look forward to welcoming you in to school for Key Stage 4 Options Information Evening, 
which will take place on Wednesday 31st January 2023 from 5-7pm. This event will be held in the 
school Canteen and will be the time to discuss option subjects with teachers and subject leaders as 
there will not be time to talk in depth about this on Consultation Evening. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Jayne Fillery 
Year 9 Team Leader 
                                                                                                                                                

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/parents/consultationevening-booking/

